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Pennock City Council Meeting 

Tuesday, May 5, 2020 

 

Pennock City Council held their regular monthly meeting on Tuesday, May 5, 2020 at 7:00 p.m. 

at the Pennock Community Center.  The following members were present Mayor Kevin 

Crowley, Council members Bruce Bastin, Mackenzie Laughlin and Laurie Maresch.  Absent was 

Jeff Arends.  Also present was Donavan Peters. 

  

Mayor Crowley called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. 

 

Motion by Council member Laughlin to accept the agenda as presented; Council member 

Maresch seconds the motion.  The motion passed. 

 

Motion by Council member Maresch to approve the Consent Agenda which consisted of the 

April 7, 2020 Board of Appeal and Equalization meeting minutes and the April 7, 2020 Council 

minutes and to pay all the May bills, Council member Bastin seconds the motion.  The motion 

passed. 

 

Deputy Levi Brown was not present for the sheriff’s report but did provide the report to Clerk 

Johnson.  For the month of April there were 49 hours. 

 

 

CITIZENS FORUM 

 

There was nothing. 

 

 

OLD BUSINESS 

 

Street Repairs - It was mentioned that Maintenance employee Peters met with Greg from Riley 

Brothers Construction and looked at different areas needing repairs, but Clerk Johnson has not 

received the quotes yet. 

 

Residents with several vehicles and garbage - Clerk Johnson said that she has started sending 

letters to residents in violation of the City Nuisance Ordinance.  

 

Pennock City Wide Clean-up Day – Council member Laughlin made a motion that clean-up days 

will be Saturday, May 16th from 7:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m. for City of Pennock residents only.  All 

residents need to check in prior to dumping, they need to unload their own loads themselves but 

City maintenance employee will be available for larger items, there will be a $25 charge for 

TV’s and computer monitors and flyers will be handed out letting residents know about changes 

that will happen in 2021, Council member Bastin seconds the motion.  The motion passed. 

 

Pennock City Wide Garage Sales – Council member Bastin made a motion not to have a Spring 

City Wide Garage sale, Council member Laughlin seconds the motion.  The motion passed. 
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NEW BUSINESS 

 

Street sweeping – It was decided not to do this spring. 

 

Brush Site – There was a long discussion about some of the issues that our happening at the 

brush site. 

 

Plow for City truck – Council member Bastin mentioned that he has done research on purchasing 

a plow for the City truck.  Council member Maresch made a motion to purchase a plow, Council 

member Laughlin seconds the motion.  The motion passed. 

 

 

OTHER BUSINESS AND ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

Clerk Johnson mentioned that Ottertail Power Company in over a period will be changing all of 

the streetlights to LED. 

 

Being no further business Council member Bastin made a motion to adjourn the meeting, 

Council member Laughlin seconds the motion.  The motion passed.  Meeting was adjourned at 

8:00 p.m. 

 

Official minutes will be approved at the Tuesday, June 2, 2020 Council meeting. 

 

Dawn Johnson 

Administrator/Clerk-Treasurer 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


